¥ DEERMEADOWS

3

INCLEMENT WEATHER POLICY

At Deermeadows Preschool, safety for our staff and children is always our top
priority.

We have found from past experience that it is best for our preschool families and
our staff for us to follow Duval County Public Schools decisions on closures due to
severe weather. If public schools are closed, we will be closed. You may watch
the local news or check the Duval County School web site at
www.duvalschools.org for updates. We will do our best to keep you updated as
well using email and our website www.deermeadowspreschool.org.

We understand that our decision to close the preschool during inclement weather

often disrupts family schedules. We ask for your support and cooperation in the
event of a brief closure.

As a reminder, tuition is based on annual enrollment and not attendance. No
refunds or credits will be given for inclement weather closings.



